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info@nationalprecast.com.au

From: National Precast [Npcaa11@wildapricot.org]
Sent: Tuesday, December 6, 2016 9:44 AM
To: Amy Brandoli
Subject: National Precast - Marketing and Communications - December 2016
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Are you connected to us through facebook and LinkedIn? 
Dear Amy, 

Did you know that a wealth of information is shared through National Precasts' social media 
pages? Great innovations and events both locally and around the world along with member 
news and photos. 

 
 If you haven't already become a National Precast facebook 

friend, click here   
 

 If you haven't already become a National Precast LinkedIn 
associate, click here 

 

 
To those of you who have just been added to our member database through your work, 
WELCOME to the National Precast Concrete Association family :-). 

*Please pass this email on to your business associates so that they can keep up with what's 
going on, (especially those who attended the 25th Anniversary Dinner at the Opera Point 
Marquee, so that they can access the photo album on our facebook page). 

Kind regards, 

The National Precast Team. 
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